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The subjects | have mentioned in this letter cover only a small portion of items that need to be
considered as you, the PUC, are faced with a decision in the case of HP 22-001. It will be very difficult
for landowners to trust Summit to provide the “BEST” construction contractor after the experiences that
the landowners have already had with the land agents and surveys.

As mentioned in previous comment letters, | DO NOT believe that Summit has complied with applicable
laws and rules.

I DO believe that the project will pose a threat of serious injury to the environment and to the social and
economic condition of the inhabitants.

I DO believe the project will substantially impair the health, safety and welfare of the inhabitants.

| DO believe the project will interfere with the orderly development of the region. Please consider the
views of the governing bodies of affected local units of government.

And | PRAY that those who have chosen to prove that Summit’s permit should be denied will have the
strength, wisdom, and fortitude to do so.

With respect and concern,

Peggy Hoogestraat

Chancellor, SD 57015





